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Off campus field trips typically begin in 1st Grade. 
Parents will be notified in advance of any planned 
field trip. Overnight field trips begin in 4th grade.

field trips

Each student is assigned to either the Red Spirit Team 
or the Blue Spirit Team to be kept throughout the 
student’s life at St. Mark’s.

During the school year, students will be asked to wear 
their team spirit shirt, which can be purchased at 
Lands’ End.

St. Mark’s will host several spirit team competitions; 
each team will earn points throughout the year, with 
the winner announced at the end of the school year. 
Our all school Field Day, held in the spring, is an 
annual event that boosts our school spirit.

Students in the same household will be kept on the 
same spirit team to prevent any “houses divided!”

Your spirit team designation will be shared with you 
through your profile’s contact card in the Portal.

spirit teams


